
WE WANT TO TAKE A MOMENT and thank our community as we face 

the coronavirus together. Your outpouring of support continues to lift 

the spirits of the 3,000+ colleagues and physicians here at Northern 

Arizona Healthcare.

As medical professionals, we understand our duty is to answer the call 

in times of need. But your kind words, gestures, and donations have 

made it clear how much that work is appreciated. You have been a 

constant reminder of why we choose this job, and we are determined 

to always be here for you.

Most of you are making sacrifices and staying at home. Your continued 

efforts to practice social distancing and proper hygiene are making 

a difference. Together, each of us is reducing the spread of the virus 

and helping to flatten the curve.

Personally, we are also humbled and honored to be a part of this team 

at Northern Arizona Healthcare. We cannot say thank you enough to 

all the individuals that work here each day, caring for our community.

Our hospitals have been in this region for more than 80 years, providing 

care when it was needed most. We are proud to be here today, alongside 

you, helping to meet this challenge.

FLO SPYROW, MSN

President and CEO

JOHN MOUGIN, MD

Chief Quality Officer

THANK 
YOU 

NAHealth.com/covid-19-resources
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